
Public Notice 

TOWN OF RYE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

PUBLIC HEARING  

EVERSOURCE TREE TRIMMING AT 722 WASHINGTON ROAD 

 

The Town of Rye Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing in accordance with RSA 43:2 and RSA  

231:172 on Monday, November 28, 2016 at 6:30 PM at the Rye Town Hall, 10 Central Road, to discuss 

granting permission to Eversource to remove the portion of a limb growing over the Town's ROW at 722 

Washington Road in order to provide enough clearance for Eversource to install the new lines.   

 

Rye Board of Selectmen 

 

 

 

Portsmouth Herald:  Friday, 11/4/16 

Posted 11/2/16:  Town Hall, Rye Library and Town Website 

 


